Dr. Vernon McDonald, Ph.D.

Dr. Vernon McDonald is currently Vice President of the Federal R&D

Division with Wyle’s Integrated Science and Engineering Group based in

Houston, TX. This Division includes research and development contracts

supporting the USAF, the US Navy, NASA and the FAA.

Dr. McDonald’s tenure with Wyle over the last 18 years has included

participation in the NASA Extended Duration Orbiter program; serving as coinvestigator

on four joint U.S./Russian investigations that have flown on the

Space Shuttle and Mir; developing and deploying clinical systems for the

International Space Station (ISS); developing and implementing policies and

procedures for the health certification, training and care of ISS crew

members in cooperation with Partner Agencies; managing Wyle’s full suite

of services for NASA’s Space Medicine program; developing and executing a

strategic plan for entry into the commercial human spaceflight sector; and

most recently leading Wyle’s business development efforts in the federal

research and development sector.

As VP for Federal R&D, Dr. McDonald has responsibility for profit and loss of

the Division, and is charged with implementing a program of growth and

diversification of Wyle’s business base in Federal science and technology

markets. Most recently these efforts have included pursuit of opportunities

at several NASA centers, the National Science Foundation, Department of

Health and Human Services, the US Army, Air Force and Navy.

Dr. McDonald received his Ph.D from the University of Illinois in 1992 and an

MBA from the University of Texas’ McCombs School of Business in 2009. He

is an adjunct faculty member at the Baylor College of Medicine and at the

University of Houston, Wyle’s representative to both the National Space

Biomedical Research Institute’s Industry Board, and the Commercial

Spaceflight Federation, and a member of the UIUC Department of

Kinesiology Alumni Board. He is an AsMA Associate Fellow and has held

positions of Treasure/Secretary and Member at Large for the Space Medicine

Association.
